
        SHRINE OF ST. ANNE FOR MOTHERS  

      515 South Main St.,Waterbury, CT 
 


   CELEBRATION OF THE EUCHARIST 

    IN THE CHAPEL  
 

MONDAY, WEDNESDAY & THURSDAY 

9:00AM - BILINGUAL 
 

TUESDAY 

9:00am - English 

             
 

                             515 South Main St. Waterbury, CT 06706  

                              Office: 203-756-4439   Fax: 203-754-3244      

                       Office Hours:  Monday - Friday  9:00AM to 4:00PM    

    Email: parishoffice@allsaintswtby.org   Web page: www.allsaintswtby.org 

We welcome all who visit and those who celebrate 
the Eucharist weekly at our churches. Would you like 
to become part of our parish family?  
 

Please complete a registration form available in the 
church or office and return to the office or by mail 
to: 

 
                    All Saints -Todos los Santos Parish 
                515 S Main St. Waterbury, CT 06706 

 

            ADORATION & CONFESSION     

        OUR LADY OF LOURDES CHURCH 

            Every Wednesday at 5:30  
 

   

   Bob: 203-573-0032   

   Josefina Luis: 203-597-1601  

    or 203-217-2916  

Reverend Diego A. Jiménez, Pastor  

Rev. John R. Mariano & Rev. Hector M. Rangel; Parochial Vicars & Rev. Ronald Ferraro (Senior) 
 

Deacons: Alex López, Edwin López, Angelo Moriello & Gus LeBlanc (Senior) 

OUR LADY OF LOURDES CHURCH 

309 South Main St.,Waterbury, CT   
 
    

CELEBRATION OF THE EUCHARIST  

Every second Saturday of the month  

 Mass is celebrated in English & Italian  

    SATURDAY       SUNDAY 

         4:00PM (English)         9:00AM (English) 

               

           MONDAY - SATURDAY   

    8:00AM (English) 
 

TUESDAY, WEDNESDAY & THURSDAY 

6:30PM (Spanish) 

 CONFESSION EVERY SATURDAY AT 3:00PM   

AND EVERY WEDNESDAY AT 5:30PM 

Sacred Heart-Sagrado Corazon Church 

      13 Wolcott St., Waterbury, CT 




CELEBRATION OF THE EUCHARIST 

 SATURDAY     SUNDAY 

  6:00PM (Spanish)      8:30am (Spanish) 

            12:30pm (Spanish) 

mailto:parishoffice@allsaintswtby.org


Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                                  July 21, 2019            

                St. Anne Chapel Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, July 22 - St. Mary Magdalene  
9:00 am    
 

Tuesday, July 23 - St. Bridget, Religious  
9:00 am   ꝉ Lillian Pion req by Ladies of St. Anne Society 
    
Wednesday, July 24 - St. Sharbel Makhlūf, Priest  
9:00 am   In honor of the Holy Family req by Gladys Maldonado 
 
Thursday, July 25 - St. James, Apostle 
9:00 am     

            Our Lady of Lourdes Mass Intentions 
 
Saturday, July 20 - St. Apollinaris 
4:00 pm  Elsie & Louis Carosella req by Daughters  
 
Sunday, July 21  
9:00 am  Domenic & Marietta Liberatore req by Albina & Dom Moffo 
               Isabel Simons req by Family  
 
Monday,  July 22 - St. Mary Magdalene  
8:00 am   All Saints Parish Family  
 
Tuesday, July 23 - St. Bridget, Religious  
8:00 am   William J. Pape II  
6:30 pm   Germini Santiago req by Olivia  
  
Wednesday, July 24 - St. Sharbel Makhlūf, Priest  
8:00 am   Souls in Purgatory  
6:30 pm   Edwin Rene Macao req by Vilma Macao  
 
Thursday, July 25 - St. James, Apostle 
8:00 am   Father Edward J. Farrell   
6:30 pm   For the health of Stephanie Aquino req by Susuki Rendón  
  
Friday, July 26 - Sts. Joachim and Anne, Parents of the Blessed 
Virgin Mary  
8:00 am   In Honor of Saint Anne 
  
Saturday, July 27  
8:00 am   Deceased Members of the LaCapra Family req by     
                Father John Mariano  
4:00 pm   Anthony & Edith Salerno req by Family  
 
Sunday, July 28 
9:00 am  Frank J. Iorio -10th Anniversary Memorial req by Family      
               Living & Deceased Members of the Holy Name Society  
               req by the Holy Name Society  

We extend our sincere sympathy and 

prayers to the families in the passing on 

of… 

Marie Del Bianco & Laura Chartier  

May their souls and the souls of all the faithful  

departed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace.   

Vocation reflection - 16th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
 

We are like Martha. There is plenty to be anxious 
about, but only one thing is required of us. For five 
minutes today, be like Mary. Rest with Jesus: ask him 
what he required of you.  
If priesthood or religious life is the answer call                      
Fr. Michael Casey, Director of Vocations, Pastoral 
Center, Tel. 860- 761-7456,                                                    
e-mail vocations@aohct.org or  visit the web at 
www.hartfordpriest.com.  

  Sacred Heart -Sagrado Corazón Mass Intentions 
 

Saturday, July 20 - St. Apollinaris 

6:00 pm   ꝉ Miguel Alvarado (3er anniv.)  pet de Ana Rodriguez 
 
Sunday, July 21 
8:30 am    ꝉ María Torres, pet de familia Torres   
12:30 pm  ꝉ Freddy N. García y Rosario M. Soriano 
                   pet de su familia 
 
Saturday, July 27   
6:00 pm     ꝉ Otilia Vázquez Vega, pet de Miriam López   
    
Sunday, July 28 
8:30 am   ꝉ Raymond Correa, pet de David & Kimberly Rivera  
     ꝉ Edwin Rene Macao pet de familia Macao 
12:30 pm  ꝉ Jesús María Rodríguez, pet de Jacqueline Rodriguez 

 SAINT JOACHIM AND 

 SAINT ANNE 

 

A Mass (English) in their honor 

will be celebrated on Saturday, 

July 27 at 4:00PM in the Rita P. 

Frigon Hall at the Shrine of St. 

Anne for Mothers. 

  

A light refreshment to follow in 

the hall. 

 

Misa en honor a San Joaquim y Sta. Ana a celebrarse 

en ingles el 27 de julio a las 4pm en el salón Rita P. 

Frigon en Sta. Ana. Seguido por un ligero refrigerio. 



THE WEEK AHEAD…                   
 

Tuesday, July 23 
 10:00am  Rosary Prayer Group & Adoration - PC 
 7:00pm    Ultreya Meeting  
 

 Wednesday, July 24 
 7:00pm  Juan XXIII Meeting 

 

Thursday, July 25 
 6:00pm  Choir practice (English Mass) 
 7:00pm  Prayer Group/Circulo de Oración (Spanish) 

 

 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 25TH  

WOODTICK RECREATION AREA,  WOLCOTT 

A BILINGUAL MASS WILL BE CELEBRATED AT WOODTICK 

RECREATION AREA PARK AT 11AM.   
 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THE 12:30PM MASS WILL NOT BE 

CELEBRATED AT SACRED HEART CHURCH. 
 

FOOD, MUSIC AND FUN FOR ALL! 

FREE TO ALL PARISHIONERS OF ALL SAINTS PARISH 

All Saints-Todos los Santos Parish is 
once again having a T-shirt sale to 
wear to the picnic. 
 

Please see a volunteer after each Mass 

to place your order. Order forms also available in 

the office. 
 

For more information call Esther Rivera at                       

203-560-1262 or the office at 203-756-4439 

** T-shirt purchase is not required in order to                

attend the picnic.** 
 

Last day to order is July 28th! 

“LET’S REBUILD OUR CHURCH AT  

   THE HAND OF THE VIRGIN MARY” 

Gifts to the Archbishop’s Annual Appeal are allocated                 
towards religious education programs, youth ministries, 
local charities, education of our seminarians, our retired 
clergy, our Catholic schools, and the many ministries                    
provided by the Archdiocese. Join your fellow parishioners 
with a pledge or gift to this year’s Archbishop’s Annual                 
Appeal. 
 

Please visit the Appeal website 
at www.archdioceseofhartford.org and follow the 
link Sharing the Joy of the Gospel for Generations, to learn 
more and make your gift  today. All pledges can be paid 
through December 31st 2019 towards this year’s Appeal. 
 

All funds contributed to the Archbishop’s Annual Appeal 
are used exclusively for the purposes outlined in the                  
Appeal literature, which can be found at https://
archdioceseofhartford.org/aaa-2019-last-years-appeal-
impact/.  
No Appeal funds are ever used for legal fees or                     
settlements. 

         Fellowship of Catholic University Students 
 

At the request of Archbishop Blair, the Fellowship of 
Catholic University Students (Focus) will be partnering 
with Saint Francis of Assisi Parish and the Central                    
Connecticut State University Catholic Campus Ministry 
for the 2019-2020 academic year.  
 

The great work done by focus missionaries on college 
campuses across the country is well known, and we are 
delighted that the students at CCSU will now be                     
beneficiaries of this great outreach. The work which 
they will do in conjunction with Father Michael Casey 
and the staff of Saint Francis provides great hope for the 
future of our local church.   

                       MADONNA delle GRAZIE 
Heartfelt thanks to all the devotees and friends who attended the mass in Honor of Madonna 

delle Grazie that was held on Sunday – July 7th at Saint Lucy Church.  Our Lady, Queen of all Graces, is the one who                       
intercedes for us with God and compels him to grant us mercy.  The parish truly appreciates Pasquale and Maria Iadarola 
who have been organizing this mass and the social hour for 46 years!  We are so grateful to Pasquale and Maria for all their 
hard work in making the celebration a delightful time for all who were present and for the generous donation this year in the 
amount of $1,401.00.            

SAINT JOHN THE BAPTIST CELEBRATION 
Many thanks to all those who attended the mass and dinner celebration in Honor of Saint John the Baptist that was held at 
the Shrine of Saint Anne/Rita P. Frigon Hall on Saturday – June 29th.  A total of $2,021.83 was raised for our parish and 
an additional $1,000.00 will be donated from matching funds through Chapter Deacon Gaspard LeBlanc #N-304 of                      
Catholic Financial Life.  Our deepest gratitude to the Ladies of Saint Anne for preparing the delicious traditional                   
French-Canadian dinner and to the all the volunteers from the Holy Name Society.           

https://mail.aohct.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=8p2PKZDx8uqxrmZtukR1MsGjyIYOaYWlevMCbp0b2LthlNSO0AbXCA..&URL=http%3a%2f%2fr20.rs6.net%2ftn.jsp%3ff%3d001ggaqDbkjGYCUzYNQ6_dcHTsB7t0Q4meMsLaSci2bnj3nYbp_IpnSqEX-OylVB9zD-4zizzUg9-OmIf2NUgzkdUyzH2BY_YEU7n2D681r0bWSGwbdmeX
https://mail.aohct.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=Va5AnXaM7SkasboYDUAxozpxBCa4MPWV7w49dOZvC4zB9taO0AbXCA..&URL=http%3a%2f%2fr20.rs6.net%2ftn.jsp%3ff%3d001ggaqDbkjGYCUzYNQ6_dcHTsB7t0Q4meMsLaSci2bnj3nYbp_IpnSqGWFc4UNIkwfj8l2dIME-bTCh_44oQkSCxWQxxFRf-xj9Ac8S030MRrnCusZ14L
https://mail.aohct.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=Va5AnXaM7SkasboYDUAxozpxBCa4MPWV7w49dOZvC4zB9taO0AbXCA..&URL=http%3a%2f%2fr20.rs6.net%2ftn.jsp%3ff%3d001ggaqDbkjGYCUzYNQ6_dcHTsB7t0Q4meMsLaSci2bnj3nYbp_IpnSqGWFc4UNIkwfj8l2dIME-bTCh_44oQkSCxWQxxFRf-xj9Ac8S030MRrnCusZ14L
https://mail.aohct.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=Va5AnXaM7SkasboYDUAxozpxBCa4MPWV7w49dOZvC4zB9taO0AbXCA..&URL=http%3a%2f%2fr20.rs6.net%2ftn.jsp%3ff%3d001ggaqDbkjGYCUzYNQ6_dcHTsB7t0Q4meMsLaSci2bnj3nYbp_IpnSqGWFc4UNIkwfj8l2dIME-bTCh_44oQkSCxWQxxFRf-xj9Ac8S030MRrnCusZ14L


Celebración de Quinceañera 
La Liturgia de la Palabra y bendición de Quinceañera 
es celebrada con fecha reservada y aprobada por el                       
sacerdote. Se requiere que la joven haya recibido el                         
sacramento de Confirmación o esté registrada en el                   
Programa de Confirmación. 
 

Para más información llame a la oficina al                                                   
203-756-4439. 

ADMINISTRACIÓN:TIEMPO,TALENTO,TESORO 
 
 

¡Sus bendiciones recibidas de Dios y               
compartida para el sostén de su                      
parroquia y misiones es muy apreciada! 

16o Domingo del Tiempo Ordinario 

La parroquia All Saints-Todos los Santos 
vuelve a tener su venta de camisetas o            
playeras para uso el día del picnic. 
 

Por favor vea a un voluntario después de 
cada misa para hacer su pedido o en la  oficina                        
parroquial durante horas laborables. 
 

Cuello redondo: $ 12  tamaño S-M-L-XL 
                           $ 15  tamaño 2XL-3XL-4XL 
Tamaño juvenil: $ 12  S-M-L 
Cuello en V:       $ 15  S-M-L-XL 
                           $ 18  2XL-3XL-4XL 
  

Para obtener más información, llame a Esther Rivera al 
203-560-1262 o a la oficina al 203-756-4439 
 
**No es necesario comprar la camiseta para entrar               
al picnic.** 
 
 

¡ULTIMO DÍA PARA ORDENAR ES EL 28 DE JULIO! 
 

“RECONSTRUYAMOS NUESTRA IGLESIA  
DE LA MANO DE LA VIRGEN MARÍA” 

PICNIC ANUAL PARROQUIAL 

 DOMINGO 25 DE AGOSTO  

 WOODTICK RECREATION AREA 

EN WOLCOTT 

 MISA BILINGUE SERA CELEBRADA EN EL PARQUE DE       

RECREACION DE WOODTICK A LAS 11AM. 
 

TENGA EN CUENTA QUE LA MISA DE LAS 12:30PM NO 

SERA CELEBRADA EN LA IGLESIA SAGRADO CORAZON * 
 

¡COMIDA, MÚSICA Y DIVERSION PARA TODOS! 
 

ENTRADA GRATIS PARA LOS FELIGRESES DE  

NUESTRA PARROQUIA 



STEWARDSHIP: 

TIME,TALENT,TREASURE 
 

 
 

 
 

Your blessings received from God 
and shared for the support of your parish and 
missions is greatly appreciated! 

RECOGNIZE GOD IN YOUR ORDINARY MOMENTS 

 
 As I get older, what really matters to me changes. I  remember 
being in high school and having to wear certain brands and to 
look a certain way. Now, many days I simply wear what is clean! I 
used to collect certain things that I no longer seem to care about 
much now. I wanted certain things for my children, and now I am 
happy if they are happy, regardless of what happens. I have 
changed political stances a few times. I even follow different 
sports teams today than I did when I was younger. Time,          
circumstance, wisdom, and even disillusionment all play a part in 
my ever-changing attitude toward what really matters in life. 
  
All has changed except my faith. My faith is the one constant in 
my life. It is the most precious of all the gifts God has  given to 
me. Life hasn't been a constant high, and there have been sever-
al low valleys along the way. It has been my faith that has seen 
me through all times, good and bad. If  anything has changed, it is 
that Jesus matters more today than he did yesterday.  
  
What really matters to you? What's the main thing in your life?                 
I have witnessed once-strong disciples place politics, wealth,                    
career, and family ahead of Jesus over time.  All those things are 
enticing, but they are things that change. Even your family grows 
and changes as the years go by, as does your relationship with 
them. The one thing that does not change is God. God is the 
same yesterday, today, and forever. It can bring great peace to 
your life when what matters to you is the one thing that remains 

constant. The main thing is to keep the main thing, the main thing. 

That main thing is Jesus. 
 

 - Tracy Earl Welliver, MTS  

 
The Parish Life Committee of All Saints-Todos los 
Santos Parish would like to thank those individuals and 
groups who participated in the removal of kneelers in 
the Shrine of St. Anne Church on July 13th. 
The Youth Group, Ultreya, John XXIII, Ladies of St. 
Anne Society and Holy Name Society were represented 
by Romer Santana, Edgar Caraballo, Crystal Velez, 
Ahnaylee Ruiz, Will Rivera, Jaime Estrada,                 
Juan Macao, Luis Macao, Efrain Velez,                          
William Macao, Maria Flores, Cruz Torres,                        
Kay Griffin, Armand Pelletier, Brent LaPrade and 
Norman Lambert. 
We appreciate the time, talent and treasure spent on 
this activity! 


